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Special Notice 

 
 
 

To:  All Residents    
 
Date:  April 26, 2021 
  
Re:  Landscaping Services 
 
On Thursday, April 29, 2021, Brightview landscaping will be on site 
performing their regular maintenance. In addition, they will be applying 
mulch to the Arborvitae hedge in parking lot (D) along South Highland 
Avenue.  

All residents parked in Lot (D) on S.H. Avenue must have their 
vehicles removed from the lot by 8:00 AM on Thursday, April 29, 
2021, in order for Brightview to proceed with the mulch 
application. The cooperative will not be responsible for any 
vehicles remaining in the parking lot. 
 
 
Thank you 

Joe Giampietro 
Facilities Manager 

 

 


